
3rd March 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been a lovely settled week at Foulsham: we were thrilled to be open as usual on 
Wednesday despite it being another day of strike action for teachers in Norfolk and it has 
been a joy to finish the week celebrating World Book Day with many of us in our pyjamas!

We look forward to welcoming you into school on Monday and Wednesday next week for 
Pupil Progress Parents' Meetings when you will have an opportunity to discuss the progress 
your child is making and enjoy looking at their work. If you have not yet made an 
appointment, please contact the school office by phone or email; we really do want to meet 
with each of you. Meetings with teachers will take place in the school hall. Please enter the 
school building through the playground. You are welcome to bring your child to the 
appointment, but please be aware they will need to remain with you as we have no childcare 
provision.

Mrs Coldwell has been a key part of our school community for a number of years serving us in 
a range of roles including leading Early Birds and being our caretaker. We are sad that she has 
decided to move on from these roles at Easter; I am sure you will join me in wishing her all the 
very best in her new job. I am hopeful that Mrs Coldwell will not become a stranger to us and 
will continue to be a part of our school community in her role as a grandparent of children at 
our school.

With all good wishes to you and your family

Kind Regards
Mrs Lound
(Head of School)



Daisy S

Imogen

Sienna R

March

Mon 6th – Year 6 Crucial Crew event 

Mon 6th – Pupil Progress Parents Meetings – 3.30 to 6.20pm

Wed 8th – Pupil Progress Meetings – 3.30 to 6.20pm

Mon 13th to Wed 15th – Leopard class Eaton Vale residential

Fri 17th – Comic Relief – Red Nose Day – Non uniform or red day

PLEASE NOTE:
Mon 8th May - School is closed to mark the King’s Coronation

Tue 9th to Fri 12th May – Year 6 SATS week

DIARY DATES

If your child is unable to attend school, please remember to ring 
or email the office before 8:50am
office@foulshamprimary.org.uk

01362 683389

Stars of the week

Daniel

Leo 

Hugo

Amelia



Cricket Festival

A selection of Penguin 
children went to the 
UEA on Monday to 

partake in some 
Cricket skills activities. 

All the children got 
involved and had lots 

of fun.



World Book Day

Jaguar class read an extract 
from one of the World Book 
Day books, without knowing 

the title. They completed 
four stations where they 

came up with their own book 
cover, wrote a blurb, decided 
what might happen next in 
the story and finally created 

a scratch animation. 

They also got the chance to 
use the classroom as a 

'Reading Cafe' where they 
enjoyed a drink and a biscuit 
while reading from a choice 
of 'adventure style' books.

Reception and Year 1 children focussed on 
fairytales for WBD. We all created mixed up 
fairytales with different characters, settings, 
villains and objects and came up with some 
funny stories! Some of our favourites were 

stories about smelly trolls, magical mermaids 
and wicked witches. We have created a class 
fairytale book for our reading area so we can 
enjoy each other’s stories. What a magical, 

mystical, marvellous day!

Leopard class have been 
reading books about wild 

animals and the threats they 
face. This included reading 
"The Lorax" and trying to 
create the tallest possible 

Truffula tree to replace the 
ones cut down by the Once-

ler.




